
11. CASHEL STREET: P60 PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Basil Pettigrew, DDI 941-8542 

 
 The purpose of this report is to inform the Board of a proposal to manage kerbside parking in Cashel 

Street between Barbadoes Street and Madras Street.  (Refer attached plan). 
 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 The businesses in Cashel Street have requested a review of current parking arrangements and we 

now seek Board comment on the attached report, which will be considered, by the Sustainable 
Transport and Utilities Committee on 11 February 2003. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board consider the recommendations in the report attached and 

make appropriate comment to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities 
Committee. 

 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the recommendations be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


